
California Coastal Commission  

Upholds CDP Approval  
 

Today, the Coastal Commission considered two appeals filed  

in response to the City’s approval of the Coastal  

Development Permit application for the  

Harbor Revitalization Commercial Core Project.   

 

                The Commission voted unanimously to deny both  

appeals and allow the County to move forward with  

the construction phase of the project as proposed. 

 

This action confirms the County’s position that the project is a 

thoughtful and comprehensive plan to revitalize the aging  

facilities in Dana Point Harbor. 
 

 

Community Notice 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call  

OC Dana Point Harbor (949) 923-2236. 
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